E Sixth Form Key Staff - Who to contact and when

Hazeley

Form Tutor

First port of call and for general queries or concerns

6CA1
6CA2
6CA3
6CA4
6EA1
6EA2
6EA3
6EA4
6VY1l
6VY2

6VY3
6VY4
6CS1
6CS2
6CS3
6CS4

Mr D Mensah

Miss | George

Mr K McFadden

Mrs B Cox

Mrs S Patel

Dr V Carroll

Mr J Maffey

Mrs L Sear

Mrs H Nelson

Mrs K Francis (Mon, Tues)
Miss C Bley (Weds — Fri)
Miss K McMenamin

Mr N Welton

Mrs N Goodger

Mr M Bonnett

Mrs P McCleery

Mrs N Cuthbert

dmensah@haz5d.com
igeorge@haz5d.com
kmcfadden@haz5d.com
bcox@haz5d.com
spatel@haz5d.com
vcarroll@haz5d.com
jmaffey@haz5d.com
Isear@haz5d.com
hnelson@haz5d.com
kfrancis@haz5d.com
cbley@haz5d.com
kmcmenamin@haz5d.com
nwelton@haz5d.com
ngoodger@haz5d.com
mbonnett@haz5d.com
pmccleery@haz5d.com
ncuthbert@haz5d.com

Subject Heads

First port of call and for subject specific queries or concerns

Please contact your class teacher or Head of Subject with any subject related queries

Asst Principal — Head of 6" Form Year 13

Mrs B Mayles

bmayles@haz5d.com

Asst Head of Sixth Form Year 12

Miss R Tyrell (CRT)

rtyrell@haz5d.com

Attendance reporting

attendance@haz5d.com

. . ) . . Mr D Giles 01908 555633 — please leave a message on our 24hour absence line
Sickness, medical appointments, family emergencies
before 9.00am
Anti Bullying - for parents & students
N Mr A West AB@haz5d.com

Worried about the choices a friend is making, bullying, relationships,
eating disorders, anxiety

Mrs S Harvey

sharvey@haz5d.com

Wellbeing:— for parents & students

Report any worries (big or small) through our dedicated email. This is monitored daily by the Safeguarding Team.

wellbeing@haz5d.com

For all general enquiries

Hazeley Academy reception

enquiries@haz5d.com
Website: www.hazeleyacademy.com
Tel: 01908 555620

Social media:- Facebook - The Hazeley Academy X - @hazeleyacademy 5DT X -5 Dimensions Trust (@5DTrust)

Instagram - @thehazeleyacademy

Parents’ Evening for Year 13 is on 7t" December 2023. This is planned to be Online
Parents’ Evening for Year 12 is on 25 April 2024. This is planned to be Face to Face




